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Kaplan, Dave

From: Shannon Berry <sdenaeberry@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 11:22 AM
To: Kaplan, Dave
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Comment-Highline Forum 3.26.25-Concerns About Excessive 

Airplane Noise and Vibrations

WARNING: External email. Links or attachments may be unsafe. 

 
I am writing to express my growing concern about the excessive airplane noise and vibrations affecting my home 
and the surrounding neighborhood. The noise, particularly during peak flying hours, has become increasingly 
disruptive, often interfering with daily activities and disturbing the peace of our community. 

In addition to the noise, the vibrations caused by low-flying aircraft are felt throughout our home, especially at 
night when we are trying to sleep. This disturbance is not only inconvenient but is beginning to raise concerns 
about the structural integrity of our property and the well-being of my family. 

I would also like to bring to your attention an additional issue related to the vibrations. The constant shaking has 
caused problems with our port package windows, which now fail to open and close properly. This malfunction is 
adding further stress and inconvenience to our daily lives and is, once again, affecting the comfort and safety of 
our home. 

I kindly request immediate attention to this matter. It is crucial that steps be taken to reduce the impact of airplane 
noise and vibrations.  The quality of life in our neighborhood is being significantly affected, and we would deeply 
appreciate any actions that can be taken to address this issue. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 
Shannon Easton 

27547 25th Dr S 

Federal Way, WA. 98003 
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From: Easton, Nathan <Nathan.Easton@macmiller.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 11:05 AM 
To: sdenaeberry@gmail.com 
Subject: Subject: Concerns About Excessive Airplane Noise and Vibrations 

  

Subject: Concerns About Excessive Airplane Noise and Vibrations 

Dear [City Council/Local Authorities], 

I am writing to express my growing concern regarding the increasingly loud airplane noise and the vibrations that 
are affecting my home and the surrounding neighborhood. The noise, especially during peak flying hours, has 
become unbearably loud, often causing disruptions to daily life and disturbing the peace of our community. 

In addition to the noise, the vibrations caused by the planes' low flight paths are noticeable throughout our house, 
particularly in [specific rooms if applicable]. This is not only a nuisance but is also beginning to impact the 
structural integrity of our property and the overall well-being of my family. 

I kindly ask for immediate attention to this issue. It is important that steps are taken to minimize the impact of 
airplane noise and vibrations on our homes, either by altering flight paths, adjusting flight schedules, or exploring 
other potential solutions. The quality of life in our neighborhood is being significantly affected, and we would 
greatly appreciate any action that can be taken to mitigate this disturbance. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 
[Your Address or Neighborhood] 
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